

## **Information Sheet**

Dear Parents,

As a result of the worries and uncertainties caused by Covid 19 and Social Distancing requirements Grants Uniforms cannot have a pop up shop at Castleknock CC this year. We have opened a full "Click & Buy" website for your convenience. It is available at <a href="https://www.grantsuniforms.ie">www.grantsuniforms.ie</a>, Uniforms can now be purchased online and delivered to an address of your choice within 3-5 working days.

## **Incorrect sizes ordered!**

Pre-arranged **exchanges** are available whereby you email us at <a href="mailto:info@grantsuniforms.ie">info@grantsuniforms.ie</a> The required sizes will be prepacked and ready for collection from 10am to 12 midday the following day. Postal exchanges are also available.

We are encouraging existing students (i.e. 2<sup>nd</sup> through 5<sup>th</sup> year) to buy their uniform requirements using the online store where possible. Sizes can be taken from existing uniforms.

Parents preferring to come to the shop we will be open 6 days a week as usual once Government Health Guidelines allow us to re-open.

This is an unusual year and we thank you for your patience and understanding.

Stay safe and well.

Jim & Karen Grants Uniforms